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Bike Aboard! Resumes on April 1 at Cuyahoga Valley Scenic Railroad 
 
Peninsula, OH — The Cuyahoga Valley Scenic Railroad kicks off the Bike Aboard! season on Saturday, 
April 1. Cyclists can ride their bikes through the Ohio and Erie Canal Towpath Trail and take the train 
back for just $3 per person (Ages 3 and older). The ticket applies to a one-way trip, once per day. 
 
The program will be available during the regular train schedule on Saturdays and Sundays in April and 
Fridays, Saturdays and Sundays beginning in May.  
 
“Bike Aboard is a great way for locals and visitors to enjoy the towpath,” said CVSR’s new President & 
CEO Joe Mazur. “Last year, CVSR had a record number of passengers take advantage of this 
program. I am excited to kick off a new season.” 
 
Passengers pay fare when they board. Passengers should arrive 10 minutes before the departure time. 
The train can be flagged down at the stations.  
 
Bikers and hikers should note that the towpath section between Rockside Station and Canal 
Exploration Center will be closed for most of 2017. Check the Cuyahoga Valley National Park Website 
for the current status.  
 
As a special promotion, passengers taking advantage of Bike Aboard! during opening weekend (April 1 
and 2) will receive a ticket for a FREE Bike Aboard! ticket to be used another day (expires May 26, 
2017).  
 
In addition, all Bike Aboard! passengers in the month of April can put their name in a drawing for a 
FREE Bike Aboard! Season Pass. Drawing will be held May 1, 2017. 
 
For more details, please visit http://www.cvsr.com/bike-aboard. 
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